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American Legion Post 122
Prattville, Alabama    tel. 334-361-0076

Commander’s Comments

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their continued support and dedication to Post 122 during this past year.  We have had a successful year and it seems as if IT will continue into the New Year.

Our Veteran’s Day Ceremony was without a doubt one of the best we’ve had.  A special thanks to Legionnaires Ralph Hamrick for his outstanding contributions while Mc’ing the event and to David Hamel for his special observance of the POW/MIA Table.  The Girl Scout Troop 275 presented the Veterans with a “Thank You” banner.  Also the Pine Level Elementary School 1st Graders presented banners to all the Veteran’s.  These banners will hang in the post, so stop by and take a look at the comments these students have made to the Veterans of this great country.

We’ve started back with our Sunday Breakfasts, Friday night steak dinners, and monthly Karaoke.  So come on out and enjoy the fine dining at the American Legion and the camaraderie available. As always volunteers are needed to make these events successful.  So, please contact myself or the Adjutant, Helen Gardner to volunteer.

Again, thank you for the wonderful year we’ve had.  May you all have a joyous holiday season and a Happy New Year!  May God bless you and keep you safe.








Carlos Font, Commander

Adjutant’s Comments




The Department of Defense has designated Post 122 as a Commemoration Partner in observing the 50th Anniversary of the Korean War.  During our general membership meeting in March 03, we will recognize our Korean War Veterans.  Please make plans to attend this special meeting.  Also, please insure that your War Era is correct in our database so you can receive the recognization due you.  Contact me for more information on this.

As you all have heard by now, our membership dues will be increased to $25.00 per year effective 1 Jan 03.  So, please renew your 2003 membership before that date.  Also, we’ve had a tremendous interest in the Paid-up-for-Life program.  If you would like more information on this, please contact me for the paperwork.
If you haven’t had to opportunity to visit our new website, please take a few minutes and check it out www.members.aol.com/alpost122.  Legionnaire Karen Koonce has done a great job with this site.








Helen Gardner, Adjutant

SAL Comments
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During Friday Steak Nights on the 1st and 3rd Friday of each month, our very own Valynn Helms and Mark Miller will be performing in the ballroom for your dining pleasure.  They make a great team and are a joy to listen to and sing along with.  Their November debut was wonderful.  They performed to a packed audience.  We can look forward to special appearances by Kim Belden.

SAL will be sponsoring a Lasagna Dinner on 27 Dec (for those that may be tired of the turkey by then) and a Pork Chop Dinner on 24 Jan.  The costs for the dinners are $5.00 per plate.

If you haven’t renewed your 2003 membership, please do so by 31 Dec.

Rich Hawthorne, Commander


Mark Miller, Adjutant

Auxiliary Comments

Due to the holiday season, we will not have an auxiliary meeting in December.  Our next meeting is scheduled for 28 Jan 03.  Please make plans to attend.

The Auxiliary Christmas Party is planned for 11 Dec at 7:00 p.m.  Please bring a $10.00 gift to exchange and a finger food.

Our Annual Kids Christmas Party is 14 Dec from 1 – 3 p.m.  For each child you bring, please bring a wrapped gift for Santa to give to the child.

 During December, we will be raffling off a diamond ring.  Please contact an auxiliary member for more details.

The 3rd Sunday of each month is the Auxiliary’s responsibility to sponsor our Sunday breakfast.  Volunteers are desperately needed.  Please contact Margie Nichols to sign up to help with this event.

We are collecting books to donate to the Veteran’s Hospital in Montgomery.  Your old books can be dropped off at the Legion and we will take them to the VA Hospital.
If you haven’t renewed your 2003 membership, please do so by 31 Dec.








Kaye Font, President

Bulletin Board

Patriot Mini-Storage in Prattville is owned and operated by American Legion Post 122.  They offer Military, Senior Citizen, and Legion discounts.  If you need that extra storage space, contact them at 334-358-5888.

This is your newsletter.  If you have something to advertise, please send it to alpost122@aol.com or American Legion Post 122, P.O. Box 681405, Prattville AL 36068.  Or to receive the newsletter by email, send your email address to alpost122@aol.com. 

If you’re looking for that special place to hold your meetings or parties, the ballroom at the Legion is available.  Contact the Canteen Manager at 334-361-0076 for more information.

During the months of December and January, contact the Legion at 334-361-0076 for information on Dominos, Shuffleboard, or Dart Tournaments.

Canteen “Social” Hours:
Weekdays:  11am-1pm and 4pm-7pm

Saturday:  1pm-5pm

Sunday:  9am-5pm  (Bloody Mary drinks only)

AMERICAN LEGION POST 122

     

            NON PROFIT

P.O. BOX 681405





         ORGANIZATION

PRATTVILLE, AL 36068




      US POSTAGE PAID


	[image: image3.wmf]December 2002

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	1

10-1 Breakfast
	2
	3


	4


	5


	6

5 pm Steak Nite

6-8 pm Ballroom Entertainment


	7

	8

10-1 Breakfast
	9
	10

7 pm Legion General Membership Meeting
	11

7 pm Auxiliary Christmas Party
	12
	13

7 pm Karaoke
	14

1-3 pm Children’s Christmas Party

	15

10-1 Breakfast
	16
	17

7 pm DAV Meeting
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18
	19
	20

5 pm Steak Nite

6-8 pm Ballroom Entertainment
	21



	22

10-1 Breakfast
	23
	24


	25


	26
	27

7 pm SAL Lasagna Dinner
	28

	29

10-1 Breakfast
	30
	31
	
	
	
	


	January 2003

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	
	6 pm SAL Meeting
	1


	2


	3

5pm Steak Nite

6-8 pm Ballroom Entertainment
	4

	5

10 am Breakfast
	6
	7

7 pm Legion General Membership Meeting
	8
	9
	10
	11

	12

10 am Breakfast
	13
	14

7 pm DAV Meeting
	15
	16
	17

5 pm Steak Nite

6-8 pm Ballroom Entertainment
	18



	19

10 am Breakfast
	20
	21

6 pm Auxiliary Meeting
	22
	23
	24

5 pm SAL Pork Chop Dinner
	25

	26

10 am Breakfast
	27
	28
	29
	30


	31
	








